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Kia ora koutou.... 

A big THANK YOU to all those who have paid their 2022 

subscriptions. For those paying by credit card, can we please ask 

you to remember to provide the CVV number (3-digit number) that 

is located on the back of the card. 

 

I also would like to thank all those that have sent or called in 

confirming their email address. As explained in the last Infoline, we 

need email addresses for the new membership database soon to be 

implemented.  

Keep up the great work, talk soon.  

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Hibiscus Coast Radio 

Society will be celebrating their 

40th Anniversary.... 

 

 

The evening will take place at the North Harbour Sports and Country Club on 

Saturday 28th August at 6.30pm. 
To find out more click here 

https://mcusercontent.com/64f7be5730c7460d77210d538/files/49e662da-bb42-701b-dd8c-3fa5d21b2844/Hibiscus_40th_anniversary.pdf


 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Manawatu branch will be holding their annual table sale 

Saturday the 2nd of October at 0900 hours in the 
Longburn Community Hall, Longburn. 
Come along, meet fellow amateurs, enjoy yourself, and support this amazing 
branch!! 



 

 

 

International Lighthouse Lightship Weekend-

alert scheme 

The North Shore ARC plans to activate the 

lighthouse on Tiritiri Matangi during the 

ILLW in the third week of August. 

 

For more information on the history of the ILLW, 

go to https://illw/net/  

https://illw.net/


 

 

EastFest 2021 

Branch 01 is holding 'EastFest' again this year.  All 

Amateurs are warmly welcome to attend and take part in 

their 2-yearly gathering. 

 

To see details on the event, click here 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

The next Infoline is due out Sunday 5th of September. 

We enjoy sharing experiences and events that are taking 

place throughout New Zealand's Amateur Radio 

community. 

 

If you have any content you would like to share, please 

send it in no later than Thursday the 2nd of September. 

https://chchhamradio.org.nz/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/EastFest-2021-Programme.pdf

